
LIMITED EDITION, MORGAN COUNTY,  

HENRY 22 GOLDEN BOY RIFLE 

 

 

       
 

This rifle is a Limited Historical Edition and combines meticulous research, 

original artwork, and finely detailed engraving to celebrate the history of Morgan 

County. ONLY 50 of these Morgan County Tennessee rifles will ever be produced 

by Historical Armory so each one is numbered. 

For a $5 donation, for which you will receive a ticket, THE TENNESSEE 

MOUNTAIN LAUREL FESTIVAL is offering an opportunity to own this limited 

edition gun. 

For information, contact Pam Gunter @865.617.0251, Marta Monroe 

@423.223.4644, Dee Kirgan @_423-223-7580, Brenda Duke @ 423-628-6293, Mark 

Keck @937.286.2555, or Veronica Linville @423.215.2158. 

The rifle is at Mid County Pawn in Wartburg for safekeeping and is available for 

anyone to actually see it.  

In order to own this rifle, you must be at least 18 and able to pass the TBI 

background check. 

 


